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TOWN OF NEWTOWN
LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL

Cancellation Notice
The Legislative Council regular meeting scheduled for Wednesday, May 16, 2018 in
Council Chambers at 7:30pm at the Municipal Center, 3 Primrose Street, Newtown, CT has
been cancelled due to storm impact.

Thank you.

Paul Lundquist
Chairman

If you plan to attend this meeting and require assisted hearing devices, please contact the Office
of the First Selectman (203)270-4201 at least forty-eight (48) hours prior to the meeting.
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